
 

October 3, 2021

Mr. Michael J. Gallagher

PE, Director

Townof Vienna

127 Center Street South

Vienna VA 22180

Re: Sidewalks — Alma/Delano

Mr. Gallagher,

I’m writing to inform you of my strong opposition to the installation of sidewalks on Alma and

Delanoif installed in front of my home.(I’ve reviewed the report/studies online and my homeis

referred to 610 Alma, wheninfactit’s 610 Delano).

While I’m not opposedto sidewalksin general, in mycase,| stand to lose 50% of my driveway

and one parking space. (see attached photo from the report/study). | purchased my home

specifically for the two-car garage and the ability to fit two cars in my driveway.

In addition to losing a parking space, the sidewalk will bring pedestrians within 12 feet of my

garage reducing myprivacy and beingin sufficient distance from thestreet.

To conclude, | vehemently oppose the sidewalks being installed in front on my house.If the

town approvestheinstallation of a sidewalk in front of my house,| will have no choiceto retain

counsel.

Pleases confirm receipt of this letter.
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Sincerely, Bp

 

Matt Sanders

610 Delano Dr SE

Vienna VA 2180

703 848 0098


